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In the next 2-3 weeks the research team will be conducting more testing of our 

monitoring wells located south of Town Hall. This will be helpful as they analyze 

data and build models. This provides us more information on ground water flow, 

and characteristics of the Eau Claire formation which separates the aquifers.  

There’s still no movement on the $125 million dollar trust fund approved in June 

2023 by a bipartisan legislature. I am continuing to request state and federal 

authorities to approve specific funding for our municipal water system. 

A petition at url  https://secure.everyaction.com/b5cx_fOIa0KMBi7Z3Wwr4Q2 

supports establishing state wide ground water standards. This step can assist 

impacted municipalities like Campbell and Peshtigo. 

I am committed to exhausting all state, county and federal funding opportunities 

to make a long term solution for safe drinking water a reality in Campbell. 

I will take your questions, thanks! 
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